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LEGAL NOTICES 
 

GENERAL INFORMATION 
The East Valley Metropolitan District must meet the requirements of Colorado Statutes that includes the provision of public 
notices for certain District business. 
 
Generally, regular meetings and special meetings must be posted at three locations within the District at least three days 
before the meeting date.   To meet this requirement, postings are made in compliance with the law at the Jordan well site 
(west side of Jordan Road between Peakview and Blackhawk), at our Carson well site and pumping station (west side of 
Jordan Road just south of Blackhawk), and at the intersection of Blackhawk Street and the Arapahoe Road service road. 
 
Election notification and certain public hearings, such as annual budget adoption and amendments, require inclusion on the 
respective meeting agenda which is posted in compliance with the law noted above and a notice in the “legal notice 
section” of a local newspaper or similar publication is required.  East Valley has historically used the “Villager” newspaper 
for this function, as it is the most closely aligned local publication of general circulation to our area. 
 
In addition, East Valley exceeds the minimum Colorado legal requirements by posting the above information and much 
more on its web site.  This site is publicized to our customers on all District letters, billings and publications and has links 
from the State of Colorado, Arapahoe County and the City of Centennial web sites.  Also, District business items that the 
Board of Directors deems may be exceptionally important to its customers are provided through special direct mailings to 
customers and/or information is included in our quarterly newsletter which is mailed to all customers and on-line.   Finally, 
neighborhood associations and any other publications are encouraged to re-print district items, legal notices and more to 
help disseminate District information to our customers. We ask that these independent organizations do their best when 
summarizing and/or re-printing our material to maintain the intent and accuracy of the material we are providing. 
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